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Cahill Sponsors the New York Women’s 
Foundation’s 2024 Celebrating Women Breakfast

Date: 05/08/24 

Cahill is proud to sponsor the 2024 Celebrating Women Breakfast hosted by The New York Women’s Foundation 
(NYWF) on Wednesday, May 8, 2024. This year’s event pays tribute to exceptional women leaders whose vision, 
tenacity and wisdom have transformed communities and society for the better.  The breakfast is an annual gathering 
to celebrate and uplift the collective work to create an equitable and just future for all women and girls.

Since 1987, The New York Women’s Foundation has advanced a dynamic philanthropic strategy based on the 
fundamental reality that, when women and gender-expansive people thrive, their families and communities also 
thrive. Cahill partner Helene Banks chairs the organization’s Board of Directors.

For more information, please click here.
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